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First Day of Overseas Voters Registration  
at the PH Permanent Mission, Consulate General 

in Geneva 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Second Secretary and Consul Luningning Camoying Valdez of the Permanent Mission of the 
Philippines registered as the first applicant for the first day of the Overseas Voting Registration 
worldwide held on 9 December 2022. (Geneva PM photo) 
 

GENEVA, 9 December 2022 — The PH Mission and Consulate General joined Foreign 
Service posts worldwide in the resumption of the continuing registration for overseas voting 
on December 9, 2022 pursuant to Comelec Resolution No. 10833 dated 7 September 2022.  
Registration will be from 9 December 2022 to 30 September 2024.  
 
Consul Luningning Camoying Valdez of the PH Mission was the first registrant enrolled by 
the Consulate General in Geneva. 
 
New registrants who qualify, as well as existing voters, are eligible to vote in the Philippine 
2025 midterm elections, the 2028 National elections and subsequent elections. 
 
Early registration of interested parties is highly encouraged.  
 
To check the requirements, the public is invited to visit the website at 
https://comelec.gov.ph/?r=OverseasVoting/OVNoticeofRegistrationandElections. END 


